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Four New Cases of COVID-19, Variant Cases ldentified, State of Emergency

Renewed
January 22, 2021 - 2:20 PM
Nova Scotia Health Authority's labs completed 1,450 Nova Scotia tests on Jan.

21. The lab confirmed today that the National Microbiology Lab identified two

variant cases of COVID-19 in Nova Scotia, one UK and one South African variant,

tested in December. Both of the cases were related to travel outside of Canada

and were reported in Central Zone.

As part of ongoing surveillance, Nova Scotia has been submitting samples to the
National Microbiology Laboratory for sequencing since the first wave of the
pandemic.

https://novascotia.ca/news/release/?id=20210122003
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